
 

 

COVID-19 Statement 

Following the Government announcement, our depot will remain open for 

business to support agricultural production. 

 

Cotswold Farm Machinery continues to monitor the current situation in regards to the 
COVID-19 outbreak and is monitoring the situation on a daily basis. Our priority is the safety 
of our staff and customers. We are taking all sanatory measures possible to ensure we 
follow the UK Government guidelines relating to COVID-19. 

Following the Government guidelines, we request customers adhere to the below: 

Service 

Our field service team will still be making essential farm visits, but will follow all hygiene 
guidelines and we ask that all customers ensure these control measures are put into place 
on farm to protect themselves and our engineers. Our service team will discuss appropriate 
control measures with customers prior to these essential farm visits. 

Parts 

Our parts team are still contactable by email and telephone and customers are allowed into 
the depot to order and collect parts. Please ensure you are wearing face masks and use the 
hand sanitiser point upon entry to the building. 
If you wish to use the parts collection point, then please call ahead of you visit to order 
parts and these will be left at the parts collection point for you. 

Sales 

Our sales team are available to discuss any customer enquiries via email or telephone. 
Please see our website for contact details. 

Cotswold Farm Machinery aim to do our very best to support our loyal farming community 
during this time. 
 

Simon Carrington 
Managing Director 

 

 


